C 64/D

ANNEX

APPRECIATION OF THE SERVICES TO THE ORGANIZATION OF MR, THOMAS A. MENSAH

Resolution C.70(64)
adopted on 15 June 1990

THE COUNCIL,

NOTING with regret that Mr. Thomas A. Mensah, Assistant Secretary-General
and Director, Legal Affairs and External Relations Division, will be leaving
the service of the International Maritime Organization on 30 September 1990,

RECALLING that over a period of 22 years as a staff member of IMO,
Mr. Mensah has rendered the most dedicated professional service to the
Organization,

1. RECORDS its deep appreciation and immense gratitude to Mr., Mensah for
his services to the Organization and for his contribution to international

co-operation in the field of maritime traunsport;

2. EXPRESSES its best wishes to Mr. Mensah for the future.
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